
SUBJECT: Houston-Galveston Area Council Clean Vehicles 
Program contract extension to the start of the required 
performance monitoring period – For Information Only

BACKGROUND: On October 25, 2022, the board approved a contract 
with Houston-Galveston Area Council (HGAC) Clean 
Vehicles Program to replace five buses in the amount of 
$799,975.  Due to supply chain issues for construction 
of these buses that caused delivery delays, the five-year 
performance monitoring period was required to be 
extended from September 8, 2028 to April 1, 2030.  No 
other changes to the original contract or value of 
$799,975, due to the monitoring extension.

FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS: None

RECOMMENDATION: None

CABINET MEMBER: Kevin Fornof

CONTACT PERSON: Robert Stock

BOARD MEETING DATE: May 27, 2025


